
From: JP and Steven Morel 
 
  
Dear Council members of the Municipality of West Grey, 
 
Re: Durham Wading Pool Mural Project 
  
We seek council's permission to paint a mural in the Durham Wading Pool. A similar 
project, using images drawn by local students, was temporally installed at the Tom 
Thomson Gallery of Owen Sound.  
  
Thank you for your consideration, 
  
 
JP and Steven Morel 
 


